
 

 
 

January 5, 2024 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Solid Waste & Recycling and the Procurement Division recommend award of ITB No. 05-24, Old 
Corrugated Cardboard (OCC) Recycling, to WestRock CP, LLC of Atlanta, Georgia, for a period of 
two (2) years, with one (1), two (2) year renewal option. 
 
This Award recommendation is expected to be considered by the City Council at the January 29, 
2024, Work Session (1:30 p.m.) and voted on at the February 1, 2024, Council Meeting (6:00 p.m.).  
These meetings are held at Clearwater Main Library, at 100 N. Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL 33755. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Analyst at 
Milisa.Harris@myclearwater.com, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO 
Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Milisa Harris 
Milisa Harris 
Procurement Analyst 
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